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The fist bump shared by Dr. José Wiley (left) and Dr. Harry Roach (right) is
emblematic of the collaboration present at East Jefferson General Hospital under the
Tulane-LCMC Health partnership. Photos provided by LCMC Health

One need only visit East Jefferson General Hospital to see the host of services Tulane
has brought to the Metairie hospital. The $216 million investment includes four new
critical care units, eight new operating rooms, 15 new clinics, and three newly
renovated interventional procedure rooms, equipped to perform minimally invasive
procedures guided by imaging technologies. The workforce has grown, with 1,900
medical providers on staff, up 300 percent, and more than 500 residents and
fellows. Read the full story here.
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